
 

 

 

 

 

Please join us on the first day of Daylight Savings Time for Chesapeake Quarterly Meet-

ing  March 10, 20123 at Annapolis Friends Meeting.   

 

9:00—9:30 meet and greet, light refreshments 

9:30 Meeting for Worship with Attention to Business 

11:00-12:00 Meeting for Worship 

12:00-1:00 Lunch (Provided by members of Annapolis Friends Meeting) 

1:00-3:00  Workshop  What is this thing called 'privilege'? And what do we do with it? 

 

The Baltimore Yearly Meeting Working Group on Racism is facilitating this workshop,. 

The workshop explores privilege, exclusion and inclusion, initially relating to race, gen-

der, and sexual preference. Other questions around privilege or the lack thereof may 

arise. The workshop was inspired by a 2010 plenary at Northern Yearly Meeting and will 

be the basis of the Wednesday Afternoon Plenary session at Baltimore Yearly Meeting’s 

Annual Session 2013.  

 

IT IS HELPFUL TO REGISTER IN ADVANCE.  This will help us in planning for 

meals and setting up activities.  Please contact Jennifer DeLorge McKeown 

at (443) 995-6630  jendelorge@yahoo.com or Pat Schenck at (410) 263-

4529  or Pat.Schenck@verizon.net.  Please tell us the number of potential 

attenders and any minor children coming and their ages.  

Chesapeake Quarterly Meeting! 


